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EIGHT DAYS OF HOPE RESPONDS TO FLOODING IN EASTERN 

KENTUCKY 

Tupelo, MS – Eight Days of Hope (EDOH) will be deploying their Rapid 

Response Ministry to Eastern Kentucky to aid victims of the recent flooding.  

This will be a heavy deployment of the Rapid Response arm. A small team of 

EDOH volunteers who are trained in all areas will be serving the most 

essential needs on the ground. This team can move quickly because of the 

limited number. 

“We are heartbroken for the communities who have been devastated from 

the severe weather and flooding over the weekend,” shared Stephen Tybor 

III, EDOH President and CEO. “Our team is ready to serve those in need in 

any way we can, bringing hope and help through our hands and feet.” 

EDOH will be serving in the area starting Friday, February 21, and stay until 

Saturday, March 1. Volunteering for this outreach is not available at this 

time. To learn more about EDOH’s response, please visit 

www.eightdaysofhope.com. 

###  

Except for a small staff, Eight Days of Hope is an all-volunteer organization. 

We serve all people regardless of race, gender, religion or ethnicity. Please 

visit www.eightdaysofhope.com for more information, to provide financial 

support, or to volunteer. 


